
DU PAGE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT 13  
BOARD OF EDUCATION 

Bloomingdale, Illinois 

Regular Meeting      December 16, 2019 

 

 

FOR DISCUSSION: 

 

Subject:  Did You Know? 
 
At the October Board meeting, a recommendation from the Board was to begin 
sharing the District’s story through the “Did You Know” series.  This was 
reinforced at the November meeting.  Attached is the first in a series of “Did You 
Know” articles that will be placed on the website, shared in the social media 
accounts of the District, as well as included in the individual e-newsletters of the 
schools.  The topic for the first article is the District’s support of Character 
Counts! 
 
Other topics that will be addressed this year include: 
 

 Student Ambassadors at Board Meetings 
 

 District Recognition Received from Outside Agencies 
 

 Students in District 13 Engaged in Local Service Projects 
 

 Standards Based Grading and Reporting Update 
 

 What Does a Board Member Do? 
 

 Bloomingdale Intergovernmental Group (B.I.G.) 
 

 Staffing in District 13 
 

 Calendar Approval Process 
 

More topics will be developed as the public identifies their need to know 
information about District 13 as the year progresses.  I am always open to topics 
that the Board wishes to see addressed in this format as well!  
 


